

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA

Office of the Governor

Glenn Youngkin Governor

January 29, 2025

Mr. Davin Taylor Cabins 4 Christ P.O. Box 1145 Gretna, Virginia 24557

Dear Mr. Taylor,

On behalf of the Commonwealth of Virginia, I extend my deepest gratitude for the remarkable work that Cabins 4 Christ has accomplished under your leadership.

Your commitment to providing safe, comfortable, and affordable housing for those in need is truly inspiring. Through your unwavering dedication, many individuals and families have found hope and stability during challenging times. The impact of your work extends far beyond the physical cabins you built; it has brought countless lives a sense of community, support, and faith.

We are incredibly fortunate to have leaders like you who selflessly devote their time and resources to making a positive difference in the lives of others. Your efforts not only provide shelter but also renew spirits and strengthen the Spirit of Virginia.

The First Lady and I thank you for being a beacon of kindness and compassion. Your work with Cabins 4 Christ is a testament to the power of love and service and has made a lasting impact on us all.

Sincerely,

Glenn Youngkin